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PRESS RELEASE
On Wednesday 11 October a band of committed Horton General supporters travel to Westminster to bring attention to the campaign being fought in Oxfordshire.  

At stake are the maternity, paediatric, emergency surgery and gynaecology departments at the Banbury hospital.  The Oxford Radcliffe Trust intends to impose cuts that local GPs have already condemned as “unsafe”.    

Long time Horton General supporter, MP Tony Baldry, has invited  the campaigners to meet him on Westminster Green after which  they propose to attend the NHS debate in the house.  

After a spectacularly successful march on Friday 29 September, when thousands of local residents turned out to show their support, the group of campaigners are relishing the opportunity to get their message directly to a Health Minister. 

Armed with banners and wearing Save the Horton t-shirts there will be no mistaking what the group want Westminster to hear, loud and clear -  
Hands off the Horton!
ends                                                                       10 October 2006
________________________________________________  
For more details contact Chairman: Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ tel: 0781 5995090 
email: ga.parish@btinternet.com                                             

OR                                             Charlotte Bird tel: 01295 780832                                     
www.keepthehortongeneral.org
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